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South Yarra Soccer Club:  

Insurance through FFA & FV 

 

 
 
 
 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

When registering with South Yarra through Play Football, a proportion of the fees paid goes to 
Football Federation Australia (FFA) and Football Victoria (FV) as ‘Player Registration’. 

 

The Player Registration fee includes public liability & limited sports personal injury insurance. 
Before signing on with South Yarra Soccer Club each season, players are strongly recommended 
to familiarise themselves with the level of cover offered and ensure they have appropriate state or 
private insurance in place to protect themselves whilst playing soccer. 

 

 

 

WHERE TO GO FOR INFORMATION 
 

FFA & FV have currently appointed Gow-Gates as the insurance brokers (please see website here 
for updates on current insurance broker). 
 
 

The Gow-Gates Insurance website provides detail on what is covered from a personal injury 
perspective and how to make a claim: https://gowgatessport.com.au/football/welcome/  

 

 

https://www.playfootball.com.au/clubs/insurance
https://gowgatessport.com.au/football/welcome/

